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RE: Rx360 Consortium Open Board Seat
Letter of Intent
 
To: Jim Fries – CEO Rx360
PO Box 40931
Philadelphia, PA 19107
267-293-3600
215-317-4476
jfries@rx-360.org

From: Rob Smith – Head SQAC NALA - GSK
1011 N Arendell Ave. 
Zebulon, NC 27597, USA
919 609 6390
robert.m.smith@gsk.com


Jim,

Please accept this letter as my notification of intent for consideration for the open seat on the Rx 360 Board of Directors.

My interest lies in continuing to increase my contributions to the success of the consortium as we undergo a step-change in the importance of Rx-360 to the industry. 

A transition from the leadership of the AOG working group to the Rx360 Board would allow me to continue to develop and network while influencing and contributing to the ever-continuing success of the consortium.

I look forward to continuing to serve the consortium in whatever capacity that may be.

Regards,

Rob Smith
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